



Dear Parents, Caregivers and Guardians

Pallamallawa Public School would like to invite you to attend the Sandra Parsons Public Speaking Morning on Friday 3<sup>rd</sup> December commencing at 10am.

The invitation is subject to COVID-19 guidelines and restrictions. All attending parents must be double vaccinated and show proof on arrival, must QR Code in at the office and social distancing will be in place.

Unfortunately, we will be unable to provide morning tea, as we are not allowed to share food.

We thank you for your support.

Yours Faithfully

Sharyn Pidgeon Relieving Principal

24/11/2021